



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

NOVEMBER 1983 NEWSLETTER

Dear Clubmembers.

As my time of being Newsletter Editor is running short, so also will be this newsletter - and this time I mean it.

UPCOMING EVENTS

NOVEMBER BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO MEETING: Tuesday, November 8, 1983 at 8:00 P.M. Same place. As you should be aware, this will be an important meeting, as the election of the 1984 officers will take place. However, I believe I mentioned in October how important the October meeting was, in order to nominate properly and only 10 people showed up for that meeting, so what do I know about anything.

THE FOLLOWING ARE THE NOMINEES FOR THE 1984 BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO OFFICES:

PRESIDENT: Bob Peck

VICE-PRESIDENT: Ed Cook, Ray Smith, Gayle Snively

SECRETARY: Dawn Pelton, Jan Smith, Cindy Peck

TREASURER: Leslie Braun, Ray Williams ROAD CAPTAIN: Rick Pelton, Ralph St.John

TECHNICAL ADVISOR: Ed Sutton, Dale Foster, Huntz Gregory

NEWSLETTER EDITOR: Connie Williams

Connie Williams has declined the nomination of newsletter editor, however she informed me of this fact as she was not present at the October meeting when she was nominated. I believe this printing will make it official, unless she has changed her mind. she indeed is declining, nominations and election of this office will both have to be done at the November meeting.

BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO CHRISTMAS BANQUET Saturday, December 10, 1983. (NOT THE FRENCH QUARTER, but across Holiday Inn at 175 and Rt.#20, Perrysburg, Ohio. the street from same.) Cash Bar at 7:00 P.M. Meal at 8:00 P.M.

Buffet style meal with choice of ham or turkey as the entree.

Price: \$8.95 per person, plus tax and tip.

ATTENTION: If you plan to attend the Christmas Banquet, please contact Don Smith no later than November 30th. Phone 666-2528 or tell him in person. He needs a definite head count by that date. He must also know your choice of entree.

I understand a discussion on payment for the banquet will be held at the November meeting. Also, discussion should be held as to whether or not banquet night will serve as our December meeting with the installation of the new officers, as has been the practice in the past years.

ADDRESS CHANGES: Please make the following notations on your club roster:

Bob and Gina Klear 463 Cra

463 Crabapple Court #1A
Orange Park, Florida 32073

Rick and Dawn Pelton 1540 Brooke Park #G

1540 Brooke Park #G Toledo, Ohio 43612

Connie Williams

Mailing Address Change Only.

P.O. Box 513

Walbridge, Ohio 43465

ANNOUNCEMENT: Bob and Gina Klear are the proud owners of a Yamaha Ventura.

HALLOWEEN PARTY held October 29, 1983. Date not underlined, because if you were not there, you have missed it. The following people did not miss it:

Club Members Present: Marcy and Huntz Gregory, Bob and Cindy Peck, Dan and Les Braun, Don Smith, Ed Cook.

Past Club Members Present: John and Cathy Burmeister, Frank and Myra Shirey.

Guests Present: Ryan and Jeremy Peck, Carol Thrush, Larry and Ann Berry and sons.

Oops! Almost forgot Donna DeLong.

Costume Prizes: 1st place to Huntz and Marcy Gregory, dressed as Fruits? of the Loom Grapes, she in purple and he in green.

2nd place to Cindy Peck, dressed as a clown. 3rd place to Ann Berry, dressed as a spider.

Game Prizes: Bobbing for Apples - 1st place to Ryan Peck.
2nd place to Cindy Peck.

Pin the Nose on Frankenstein - 1st place to Ryan Peck.
2nd place to Marcy Gregory.

The message conveyed to me was that everyone enjoyed the hayride, the good food, the games, the costumes, and in general, the whole evening.

<u>Very special thanks to John and Cathy Burmeister</u> for the use of their home.

<u>Special thanks to Bob Peck</u> and <u>Huntz Gregory</u> for cleaning the barn in advance.

<u>Thanks to all for helping to clean up when the party was over.</u>

<u>Thanks to everyone for bringing a food dish.</u>

Hope to see a lot of you at the November meeting.

Carolyn M. Fisher Newsletter Editor 1983

3542 McGregor Lane Toledo, Ohio 43623

419-472-0683